
Dykema’s  Bloomfield  Hills
Office  Adds  IP  Attorney
Thomas T. Moga
Dykema  announced  the  addition  of  Thomas  T.  Moga  to  its
Intellectual  Property  &  IP  Litigation  Department  and
Automotive Industry Group as a senior counsel in the firm’s
Bloomfield Hills office. Moga joins Dykema from the Dearborn,
Mich., office of LeClairRyan.

In a release, the firm said Moga has more than 30 years of
experience in domestic and international intellectual property
portfolio development and enforcement. He has experience as a
patent prosecutor in various fields, including the mechanical,
chemical, biochemical, and pharmaceutical arts. Moga has also
been qualified and testified as an expert witness in patent
disputes.

As an IP portfolio developer, Moga’s experience includes the
development of domestic and foreign patent portfolios, the
acquisition of registrations for trademarks and copyrights,
licensing, and policy development. Within the discipline of IP
rights enforcement, he manages patent enforcement and anti-
counterfeiting actions in Asia, including overseeing initial
counterfeit product investigation, selecting and working with
local investigators, selecting and working with local counsel,
preparing  administrative  and  judicial  documents,  and
participating  in  raids.

The firm said Moga has represented foreign companies in China
since the 1980s. He was a Fulbright Scholar in China, where he
taught patent law at Jilin University and acted as a foreign
advisor to China’s patent office.

In 2018, Moga was appointed by the U.S. Department of Commerce
and the Office of the U.S. Trade Representative to serve on
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the Industry Trade Advisory Committee on Intellectual Property
Rights (ITAC 13). As the only representative on the committee
for the U.S. automotive industry, Moga’s contributions include
analyzing national trade positions and providing advice on a
broad array of trade issues as they relate to IP for both the
White  House  (by  way  of  the  Office  of  the  U.S.  Trade
Representative) and the Department of Commerce in pursuit of
trade agreements that benefit U.S. businesses, workers and the
economy.

Moga received a J.D. from the St. Louis University School of
Law. He also earned an M.A. in English Language & Literature
as well as a B.A. in both English Language & Literature and
Political  Studies  (with  a  China  concentration)  from  the
University  of  Michigan.  Moga  also  received  a  B.S.  in
Biochemistry,  cum  laude,  from  Madonna  University.

 

 


